West End Christmas Fortnight 2020!
#dundeewestend

Tomorrow night, we are holding a West End Christmas Fortnight Zoom meeting to
have some informal discussion about how this year’s Christmas Fortnight might
look given the challenging world 2020 has proved to be.

This is the 20th anniversary of the Christmas Fortnight so, although it will
undoubtedly look rather different to the last 19, we are keen to make sure we
still celebrate Christmas in the West End and our wonderful shops, schools
and community!

If you would like to take part in the Zoom meeting or would like to know
more, please e-mail us at christmas2020@frasermacpherson.org.uk — many
thanks!
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